M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 29, 2018
RE:
Change Order #9 – Ryle High School Addition/Renovations

BG#15-281

There is one change to the above project.
This change order is for installing new flooring in room 102.  During the shop drawing review, it was found that corridor C103 needed to have new flooring and base.  The new flooring in room 102 was swapped out with the flooring in corridor C103 so there would be no added cost.  The intent was to keep the existing flooring in room 102 but it was torn out before the decision was finalized so new flooring was necessary.  ADD - $5,305
Total amount of change order – ADD - $5,305
I recommend the board accept CO#9, as presented

Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent, Operations
